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Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

DIVISION ADVISORY NO._©" , s. 2021
February 5, 2021

In reference to the communication from the Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) Quezon Council
dated January 21, 2021, this advisory is issued for the information of all Public Schools District
Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School Heads, BSP Coordinators and all others
concerned.

BADEN POWELL RELIEF OPERATIONS OF BSP QUEZON COUNCIL

In commemoration of the birth anniversary of Lord Robert Stephenson Smith Baden Powell, the
founder of Scouting, the Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) Quezon Council will conduct Baden
Powell Relief Operation on February 25, 2021 in San Francisco, Quezon.

To support this endeavor, BSP Quezon Council is requesting all the concerned scouters for
voluntary donations which may come in various items such as used clothing, hygiene kits, foods
(rice, canned goods, noodles, coffee, etc.), anti-CoViD materials (face masks and shields, alcohol
spray bottles, etc.) or in cash donation until February 22, 2021.

For further information and to send your donations, kindly visit the BSP Quezon Council Office,
Lucena City or contact Council Scout Executive Dr. Joel R. Avilledo at 0907-975-1819.
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January 21, 2021
ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR., Ed.D.

OIC-Schools Division S

' uperint
& Council Scout Commisi?one?ndem
DepEd Division of Quezon

Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon
Dear Sir:

GREETINGS OF PEACE!

The Quezon Council.

BSP will h : .
Februar il have the B.P. Relief Operation on

A Y 25."202*. in San Francisco, Quezon to further uplift the morale of our
ababayan” who were hardly hit by recent typhoons This activity is in

commemoration of the birth of the founder of Scouting Lord Robert Stephenson
Smith Baden Powell known as BP in February 22.

All concerned scouters are expected to cause voluntary donation which
may come in various items such as used clothing, hygiene kit, foods (nce,

canned goods, noodles, coffee, etc.), anti-CoViD maternials (face masks, face
shield, alcohol spray bottles) or in cash donation.

The council have requested the Boy and Seniors Scouting Program Taa_k
Groups to lead this noble undertaking. Likewise Langkay and Kawan Leaders will
aiso be in support, as weil as the group of Eagle Scouts neaded by ES John

Ryan P. llao, Council Scout Representative 1o the Local Council Executive
Board.

The Quezon Council, BSP office shall be the repacking center and vjll
accept donations until February 22. ;

Thank you very much for your favorable action. More power.

NOTED:

SGO&ELMM CWB

Chief Education Program Supervisor
& Division In-Charge of Boy Scouting




